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MEMORANDUM NO. ASP GBT 2022 -077

TO: Archaeology Community

FROM: MARY GRACE LUALHATI D. BARRETTO-TESORO, Ph.D.
Director

SUBJECT: School of Archaeology

DATE: 28 November 2022

______________________________________________________________________________________

At the 1 375th Meeting of the UP Board of Regents on 1 0 November 2022, the 
Archaeological Studies Program was elevated to School of Archaeology. 

From now on, please refer to our unit as the UP School of Archaeology. We shall inform 
you of additional changes to our unit in the coming weeks and months. 

Thank you for supporting ASP, now UPSA, through the years and in the future.


